


base rate. The PSC must prioritize customers over corporate greed and ensure utility rates
remain fair and affordable.

Please stand up for Floridians and say NO to this massive rate hike.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Art Yevin

12610 Kettle River Pass
Boynton Beach FL, 33473-4003
ayevin@aol.com




